Southwestern College Academic Senate

Splitting Counseling and EOPS Counseling into two separate Departments

Whereas, The EOPS Counseling Discipline has experienced significant growth in recent years
and now includes 6 full-time and 18 part-time faculty,

Whereas, This rapid growth has required additional efforts on the part of the Chair to ensure
continuity of services in both EOPS and general Counseling;

Whereas, The recent reorganization of Student Affairs has moved EOPS from the Dean of
Counseling and Support Services to the Dean of Student Engagement and Completion;

Resolved, That Counseling and EOPS Counseling be split into two Departments, each with its
own Chair.
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